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Blessings to you Rachael,

It saddens me to think that once again the government is wishing to stop the support for not for profit
organisations. You have stopped so much funding that supports our community and also the individual.

I’m not sure where our government is taking us at this time, however it does not look very good. You give so
much to companies that do not need financial support as they are making millions in themselves, yet you take it
away from those that simply wish to support those that can not support themselves.

We are a community of many and it is time to start supporting the community rather than the big corporations.

How do you believe these organisation that are true and honest in what that are doing are going to survive?
You are opening the door for many to be less than they are simply because you as a government don’t seem to
care for the individual anymore.

It is when we support one another we create a beautiful county to live in, for it is in the gift of sharing that we
receive, and you seem to be closing these doors, yes | understand that it is a tax break for many yet this tax
break is saving you millions

So please don’t allow this proposal to go through, allow for the non for profit organisations to receive from the
community as it is the community they are supporting

Love to you
Robyn Creighton
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